Dear Teachers,

We are students at the University of Oregon conducting a survey about the environmental qualities of your school. We would appreciate your help in telling us what you think.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. Please discard this survey if you do not wish to participate.

This survey is anonymous; we will not ask you for your name or identifying information. It might take about five minutes to complete this survey.

If you have any questions regarding this research, contact Fumiko Docker, (541) 747-1755, fdocker@darkwing.uoregon.edu or Tim Delzer (541) 484-5070, tadelz@yahoo.com or their faculty advisor Alison Kwok (541) 346-2087. If you have any questions regarding your rights as a research subject please contact the Office of Human Subjects Compliance at the University of Oregon, (541) 346-2510.

Thank you very much for your help!